
 
 

   
 
   

 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
 
 

SUNDAY: 
 
 

BIBLE CLASS             9:30 a.m. 
WORSHIP            10:30 a.m. 
EVENING                        5:00 p.m. 
*LAST SUNDAY OF THE MONTH    1:00 p.m. 
 

WEDNESDAY: 
 
 

BIBLE STUDY             7:00 p.m. 
 

1st & 3rd TUESDAYS: 
 
 

SENIOR MINISTRY CLASS          10:30 a.m. 
 

2nd Thursday of each month: 
 
 

PANTRY OPEN from noon - 1:30 p.m.  
                 

Elders:   
Glen Elliott   Jeff Jones    Rod Wilson 

501-314-9999     937-776-0732     501-328-7888 
 
 

Deacons:  
     Kevin Blair         Seth Fisher 
            501-470-6593               501-581-5864 
 
 
 

 

Minister:                                                                            
Glen Elliott            501-314-9999  

 
 

Church Office:    501-679-3647 

GREENBRIER CHURCH OF CHRIST  
12 Wilson Farm Road 
Greenbrier, AR  72058 

             Published by the church of Christ meeting at 12 Wilson Farm Road in                                           
            Greenbrier, AR 72058.  For more information call 501-679-3647 

   

E-mail: office@gbcofc.com               November 13, 2022         www.gbcofc.com        

 

 

 
PRIVILEGED TO SERVE 

 
 

SUNDAY MORNING 
November 13, 2022 

 

WELCOME:     Gene Blair    
   

SONG LEADER:           Jeff Jones  
 

OPENING PRAYER:  Darren Dent 
 

LORD’S TABLE:     Rod Wilson 

 

CLOSING PRAYER:     Ron McInturff 
 

GREETERS:            Austin & Sarah Ford   
 
 

 
     SUNDAY EVENING 

November 13, 2022 
 

SONG LEADER:  Rod Wilson    
 

OPENING PRAYER:  Jim Bell 
 

LORD’S TABLE:   Seth Fisher 

   

CLOSING PRAYER:   Bob Gossett  

 
 
 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 
November 16, 2022 

 

SONG LEADER:  Rod Wilson  
 

PRAYER:       Jeff Jones 
 

DEVOTIONAL:      Seth Fisher 
 
     

 

 
 
 
 

     *Please contact Jackie Horton,   
         if you are unable to serve.   
 
 

THE THINGS WHICH MAKE FOR PEACE 
 

       Years ago, during a Thanksgiving visit to my parents, my mother gave 
us a couple of owls. Not the real thing, but plaster owls – the kind you hang 
on walls. I don’t have any affinity toward owls, but these once belonged to 
my grandmother and, for that reason, were very special. 
 

       After a week in a paper sack on the kitchen counter, we decided to let 
the owls out and see if we could find them a place to land on our walls.   
Colleen suggested a place beneath some cabinets above the kitchen coun-
ter. She held them up in just such a way as to hide some holes left behind 
by an old paper towel dispenser which had long-since given up the ghost. 
Holding them carefully in place, she asked me how they looked. As the 
holes were never in my field of vision, I stooped to look and, as I did so, 
one of the owls slipped from Colleen’s hand and fell to the floor. 
 

       Colleen felt badly about the accident and even tried to repair the fallen 
owl. Later, I came across some super glue and gave it a try myself,        
succeeding only in attaching my thumb to my index finger. With the help of 
nail polish remover, I was able to give it another try. Persistence paid off 
and the owl faithfully performed its duty and also served as a reminder of a 
valuable lesson.  
 

       It’s always easier to tear things apart than it is to put things together. 
This is true in all earthly relationships – in marriage – in the family – and 
even in the church. Criticism has it place, but anyone can be a critic. It 
takes someone special to be a builder and a peacemaker. Seeing what is 
good in others and building on it takes time and energy, but it is a much 
better plan than trying to put pieces back together once they have fallen 
apart. Paul rightly exhorts us, saying, “let us pursue the things which make 
for peace and the building up of one another” (Romans 14:19).  
 
 

                             -- Glen Elliott --  



  BIRTHDAYS: 

 (Nov. 13th - Nov. 26th)  

  Kathey Peterson    11/18 

  Jenna Whitley     11/20 

  Sandra Blair     11/23 

  Nora Vandaveer     11/26 
                      

ANNIvERSARIES:   

 Kevin & Annie Blair    11/16 

 Tim & Laura Blake    11/20 

  

  November 6, 2022 
 
 

SUNDAY CLASS:              80 
65 

SUNDAY WORSHIP:             109 
 

SUNDAY PM:              56  
 

WEDNESDAY (9th):            71 
 

BUDGET:       $4,500 
 

OFFERING:                 $5,167 

Prayer Requests 
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    NOVEMBER  
Food Committee      
        Leader 
      

      Alisa Jones                                    
    501-303-8921 

BIBLE QUIZ: Revelation 6:7-11  
 
 

1. The fourth seal revealed a __ horse. 
2. What was the name of the one seated on this horse, and who followed with him? 
3. “And __ was given to them over a __ of the earth, to kill with sword, with hunger, 
with death, and by the beasts of the earth.” 
4. “When He opened the __ seal, I saw under the __ the souls of those who had 
been slain for the word of God and for the testimony which they held.” 
5. What color was the robe given to them?     

 Last week’s answers: white; bow, crown; red; peace, kill; scales  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
 
 

NOVEMBER 15th – The Senior Adult Ministry will meet at 10:30am in the Outreach 
Center. Rod Wilson will be teaching. There will be no potluck. 
 

NOVEMBER 27th – Last Sunday of the month so we will have morning worship with 
a 1pm afternoon service instead of a 5pm service. No potluck.  
 

DECEMBER 4th - Snowman Swap from 2-4pm in the Outreach Center. All ladies are 
invited. Bring a snowman item for exchange ($20 or less spending limit). Please see 
the sign up sheet on the bulletin board.    
 

DECEMBER 6th – The Senior Adult Ministry will meet at 10:30am in the Outreach 
Center. Bill Green will be teaching from Hebrews chapter 9. There will be a potluck 
following class so signup on the bulletin board in the hallway. 
 

DECEMBER 10th - Packing Holiday Boxes will begin at 10am in the Outreach               
Center.   

*We rejoice with Debbie Freeman as her scans show no cancer.  
*Shelly Carter’s friend’s daughter, Jenna, has been diagnosed with colon cancer. 
Please keep her in your prayers.  
*Ron McInturff’s brother-in-law, Mike, as doctors found a spot on one of his lungs. 
Remember him in your prayers.  
 

*Continue to keep Marilyn Koone; Ruth Garrett; Margaret Adams; Dorothy Yeager; Helen 
Swindle’s sister,  Sharion, and friend, Sue; David Woody’s nephews, Nick and Blake; and 
Dave & Janet Rhyne in your prayers.  

 
 

                     PANTRY ITEMS:   
 
 

                     Jiffy Mix, Soup, Cereal,  
                   Spaghetti Sauce, Dry Beans,  

                     Canned Pasta, &  
Oatmeal (box of packets) 

FOOD BOXES  
 
 

Ron and Linda McInturff are accepting donations for the 
       Holiday Food Boxes. We are planning for  u100 boxes at 

$75 each. Any amount is appreciated.  


